
savo lime and money
for you and for us.

Thank You!

United Telephone of Florida

BE/NY Modern Usage

Jim Estes (# 2649)

At a local meeting of the Central Florida Stamp
Club, I came across the cover shown at the top of
this page. It has 16 two-cent Frank Lloyd Wright
stamps with a perfin that looks like BE/NY. The
cover has an illegible cancel except that it is from
ZIP 2601_. It is dated April 1993 and I can not
think of any conceivable 32. rate that existed in
1993. Were the date April 1995, the rate would be
easily explained, but this article was originally
submitted for publication on July 3, 1993.

The envelope was sent to the United Telephone
Company of Florida, which is located in Apopka,
FL. If you have any ideas about this cover or its
value, I would appreciate your thoughts.

77le Perjins Bulletill, July/August 1995

The Missouri Mule Winter 1994-5 arrived.
True to its promise, this Club journal is slowly
catching missing issues. This mailing included a
Sun City, AZ precancel and the Club's membership
list. Interesting to note that only 27 of the Missouri
Club's membership are from MO.
More Bosnian Tales (Holey Ones)

by Lieut Col. J. Hewgill, M.B.E., Retd.

Reprinted with permission. This art icle originally
appeared in Austria, Spring 1990. Austria is the
journal of The Austrian Stamp Club of Great
Britain. The Secretary is John F. Giblin, 17
Grosvenor Road, S1. Helens, Merseyside WAlO
3HX, Great Britain.

During a recent enforced rest, I have sorted my
Bosnian stamps and put all my perfins together.
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